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Welcome to our third edition of the QAAC Times!  
As the summer closes out and we get ready for Fall, things are 
quieting down for the chapter but we are in planning mode for 
hopefully several great events for 2020.   
There were lots of exciting things happening with our Alma   
Mater as well as some challenges this year and you’ll find 
some of the updates further in the newsletter.  
As always thanks for your support of the events this year and 
hope to see you at a meeting before the year is out! 
          
                Heather Potter, President 

NEXT MEETING 

November 2, 6:00pm - Look out for more  

information on out host address. 

You can also join by conference call - Dial-In number is 
218-862-1612 Access Code 256335# 

Some topics of discussion - Fundraisers for 2020 and  
possible school projects for 2020 

We need your support, so please join us in person or on 
the phone! 

The Queen’s Alumnae Jamaica Chapter hosted 
Home Coming week this past August with the start 
of a General Meeting on August 7th, Banquet and 
church service on the following days.  Events were 
decently attended by past students from near and 
far. Here are a few picture's from the events. 

The Alumnae took devotion at Queens School recently, They report-
ed that the girls were very responsive, particularly when they heard 
what year each of the members present graduated in!!! It is their 
hope that the alumnae to have a stronger presence at the school!  

http://www.queensatlanta.org/
mailto:qaac@queensatlanta.org


We are still looking to engage the services of individuals to help the 
chapter grow! Please reach out to Chapter President, Heather    
Potter for more information and if you are interested in any of these  
positions: Social Media Coordinator, Corporate Outreach             
Coordinator and Alumnae Membership Liaison Officer.

You can support the chapter when you shop for gro-
ceries! Our latest partnership is with Kroger   Super-
market and their Community Rewards      Program. If 
you have a Kroger Plus Card and live in the Atlanta 
area, just sign up at 
www.krogercommunityrewards.com   
with your Plus Card number and designate the 

Queen’s   Alumnae Atlanta Chapter as a recipient of your pur-
chase reward points. Kroger will pay up to $500,000 on a quar-
terly basis to participating organizations based on their percentage 
of spending as it relates to the total spending of all participating   
Kroger Community Rewards organizations. We all shop at Kroger, 
so why not sign up and you won’t have to think about it anymore!  
 

 

  

 

Also remember that Queen’s Alum-
nae Atlanta Chapter is part of Amazon Smile! Check out our web-
site for more information on how to sign up! 

October 5
th

 – Jamaica Hi-5K 
Run/Walk at the Shorty Howell 
Park, 2750 Pleasant Hill Rd, Duluth, 
GA 30096,  This event will take 
place simultaneously across five Di-
aspora areas in the Southern USA 
regions, namely Atlanta, GA; Hou-
ston, TX; Orlando, FL; and tri-county 
South Florida; all of which have col-
laborated to impact health in Jamai-
ca.  Contact Ann Simmonds if  
interested. 

October 13
th

 – Rythmz of the  
Caribbean Annual Concert – Shiloh 
High School – needed 2 volunteers to 

help with programs etc. Need to be 
there at 3:00pm. Contact Heather 

Potter if 
interested in 
helping out. 

www.krogercommunityrewards.com

